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12 June 2013 

Thank you for your email dated 10 June 2013 regarding information on the expenses of the 

office of West Midlands Police and Crime Commissioner. 

The information is available at the below link. On the left of the page, in purple, you will see 

links for expenses. 

http://www.westmidlands-pcc.gov.uk/governance/about-the-office-of-the-west-midlands-

police-and-crime-commissioner/salary-and-expenses-information/expenses-information-

2012/22-november-2012-to-31-december-2012/  

If you require further information, please do contact this office again 
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